

AAI11-S30

Stockholm 30 September 2013

Secretary-General H.E Ban Ki-moon United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

A letter of commitment in support of the Global Compact

Dear Mr Sectretary-General,

As president and CEO of the Swedish Space Corporation, SSC, i hereby confirm the support of SSC to the ten principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption.

As a global company SSC is already engaged by the ten principles of the Global Compact and will from now on be committed to make them part of our strategy and operations and engage in broader development and distribution of United Nations goals.

We recognize the requirement for an annual report of Communication in Progress (COP) describing our company's efforts to implement the ten principles.

Please be assured of our highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

President & CEØ of SSC

lefan Gardefjord